
 AARHUS 

UNIVERSITY 

HEALTH 

                            
 

Invitation for inaugural lecture by 

Astrid Juhl Terkelsen 
 

May 17 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

New clinical professor at the Department of Clinical Medicine, Aarhus 

University 

 

As of January 1 2024, Astrid Juhl Terkelsen was appointed clinical professor in 

Neurology, at the Department of Clinical Medicine, Aarhus University. 

 

On Friday, May 17 2024 at 2 PM, Astrid Juhl Terkelsen will give an  

inaugural lecture entitled: 

 

The Autonomic Nervous System. From Function to Dysfunction.  

From Nice to Know to Need to Know 

 

The lecture is in Danish and takes place at: 

 

Aarhus University Hospital 

Auditorium J116-113, Entrance J 

Palle Juul-Jensens Boulevard 99 

8200 Aarhus N 

 

The lecture will be followed by an informal reception hosted by Department 

of Neurology.  

 

For registration for the reception, please send an email to Research 

Administrator and Professor Secretary Brigitte Kjær (brkjae@rm.dk) before the 
deadline on May 1 2024.  

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Anne-Mette Hvas 

Dean 
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